
To whom it may concern:


As head of the LabCAF research group of the University of Santiago de Compostela and as a supervisor of 
the Ph.D. work of  Dr. Yanis Fontenla, hereby 


I CERTIFY


that during his Ph.D training period Yanis gave us regular internal summary talks about the research work 
he was carrying out.  Among them, the most significant where the following:


- Calorimetric Analysis of TRAGALDABAS detector; held on 2/10/2018.


- Shower simulation status report; held on 10/10/2018.


- Particle identification with TRAGALDABAS. Status report; held on 20/01/2019


  Santiago de Compostela, May 5th. of 2021
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